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February 9, 2024

Dear Valued Customers

Effective March 1, 2024 Lesso America will implement a 6% price increase for all Lesso
products (SCH40, SCH80, DWV, ABS).

The new list prices will be published on our website, www.lessoamerica.com. Orders must
be received on/before February 29, 2024 to receive current pricing. Any unusually large
orders prior to price change may be subject to review and or denial.

Please check with our Sales Managers and/or Sales Representative to discuss further
about your pricing program and any other questions you may have with the new price

changes.

We appreciate your understanding and continued support of Lesso America products.

Thank you for your business.

Sincerely,

Victor Lin
President




